Document Accession #: 20210723-0014 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission SECRE ARY OF THE

Kimberly D. Bose Secretary

COMMISSION

888 First Street N. E. Room 1A
Washington D.C. 120428

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, "
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Qﬁwz 7 o

Name: Dﬁ/)’)'f/ H) FOOS
Address: 3@37 W[ﬂ“&/ﬁ@ﬁéé ///I
M/MZQWH/ CA 7/9/37

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors



Document Accession #: 20210723-0014 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

Kimberly D. Bose Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street N. E. Room 1A
Washington D.C. 120428

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
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Dear FERC Commissioners, RE AZ;‘E?Z@-K %gsm“ ,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely_{? _. Z [() Ny,
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanar, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

" The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community,

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,‘%{'{}i{;{ﬁ}g}_,W “/M
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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnece_ssarily drawn
. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute,

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, Q]\»—a&
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
. out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, . g ; / |
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long
- outone.

ana

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Controf Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

— In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
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Dear FERC Commissioners, URT LOMISSION
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecgssarily drawn
« out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, V——-

Name: "L nar—Seader”
Address: 424 Sl Syrept u&es-\-wooJ

CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Contro! Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed toreach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission. ' '

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows anly the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Moy, e 2k

uﬁ%
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Address: DO ox W2 Onesher  ca - quoad

Sincerely,

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally iong and unnecessarily drawn
* outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Contro! Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the fast minute.

— In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are aimost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 shouid be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
~ ~

Name:

Address: '?ZO’W . 2 : J

CC Doug LaMaIfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
* out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

—_ In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheid without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: L‘((\d& D - QublO .‘
Address: U(G As\n S‘\‘) PO%OX 5"‘%
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CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Name: @MA C/\(//’C//\-
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptlonally long and unnecessarily drawn

* outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the fong days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That coliaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

-

Name: {4\ Len s

Address: szq, e wa\ CMCQIL
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CC Doug LaMaIfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, gﬁﬂm
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

e TRUCENE ReorexeY

I Nevpose O, Lake Plwvarer, (R

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, fﬁ-ﬂ)}q

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Aimanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Address: y

g ?jf%&m

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 210S license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Name:$4lr~/ey /:/_"/PO//"/C/JS

Address:aj.oé /—/—é—‘f‘fﬁlop Dﬂ

CanyornDar) CFR 559

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, SULATORY CC %ﬁSi-B!j.

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one. R '

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settiement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: &4 ry D( éq [C_..
Address: PO 60)( 31
Canyon Dapy, CA 95223

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, ecEREnAL !

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are a!mos{. 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Tnank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

.

Name: g/fuc’f;. G /'7"‘)'”:'

Address: 245729 Scoi7” ,pﬁj;'}e’
)”fnﬂv’w@ Po02J

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Prow o fuss o
14 ok so Ches lew « CH
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Contro! Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Bfoard.
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one {ast minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

o Frocis

Name: %&Vb@m ?QSC(;D |
Address: 354\ 'B (nsSmmore D r

Woshooood, CA 96137 ( (%AL&-&L Uwh)

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Contro! Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our enviranment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.
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